
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet
consectetur adipiscing elit
sed do eiusmod tempor 
incididunt ut labore et dolor

November 2024 Newsletter

www.bgcelko.org/spring-creek

Contact
Spring Creek Boys & Girls Clubs

200 Springfield Pkwy, Spring Creek, NV 89815
(775) 748-6136

Programs
Annual Program Membership Fee

*Required*
$15 per child

Before School
Kindergarten – 5th grade
Monday – Thursday
4:00 AM – Start of School
$300 per child 

After School
Kindergarten – 5th grade
Monday – Thursday
After School – 8:00 PM
$300 per child 

Friday
Kindergarten – 5th grade
Friday
4:00 AM – 8:00 PM
$300 per child 

Summer 2025
Kindergarten – 5th grade
Monday – Friday
4:00 AM – 8:00 PM
$485 per child 

Fitness Membership
(No contract required) 

 Membership                $15/one-time
 Adult                           $33/monthly    
 Family                         $48/monthly    
 Senior                         $28/monthly    
 Senior Family             $40/monthly    
 Teen                           $25/monthly    
 Teen Day Fee            $5/daily          
 Adult Day Fee            $10/daily

       We offer:
10% discount for First Responder
10% discount for members of the mining industry

Mining identification required
Fitness Classes
Open Gym (See schedule)

Lunch
The Club does not provide lunch. Children must bring their
own sack lunch during school-out days. No microwavable
food or food/drink that requires refrigeration. Lunch must

be at the Club by 11:45 AM. 
 

Lost & Found
The Boy & Girls Club donates all its lost & found items to
thrift stores in Elko, at the end of every month. Please ask

to see our lost and found items.
 

Transportation
Transportation is provided by the Elko County School
District and the Boys & Girls Club to and from Sage,
Liberty Peak, and Spring Creek Elementary schools. 

Membership cards are required to ride the bus.

Club information
School year programs are available for after school,
before school, and Fridays.
Parents/Guardians must walk their children in and out
for pickup or drop off.
Our club is available to rent, and we have a few
available weekend dates for birthday parties in
November, call for details.
We will continue to have open gym time in the
mornings and evenings until the start of our basketball
season.
Our concessions stand will be open in a limited
capacity for saturday games for basketball and
volleyball
The club will be closed on November 28th & 29th.
Basketball registrations for 2nd-4th graders is now
open. Deadline is January 6.

Our mission: To enable all young
people, especially those who need

us most, to reach their full potential
as productive, caring and

responsible adults.

https://bgcelko.org/spring-creek

